M E M O R A N D U M


TO:		Randy Poe, Superintendent
		Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson
		Board Members
[bookmark: _GoBack]
FROM:	Linda Schild, Director of Fiscal Services
		Amy Lampone, Accounting Supervisor

DATE:	January 29, 2018

RE:		2018 KETS Offer of Assistance



The SFCC has made a first and second offer of assistance to Boone County Schools in the amount of $299,944, for expenditures toward the District’s unmet technological needs.  As stated in the offer, the Board must accept, reject or escrow the offer.  If the Board chooses to accept the offer, an equal amount of funds must be matched.   This amount falls within the amount budgeted for the current fiscal year.  The offer letter and Fund Utilization Form are attached.

I recommend that the Board accept this offer, as presented. 

